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Welcome to this week's experimental format 
newsletter. I thought I’d try something a bit 
more visual and flexible than the basic email 
that the RiderHQ system offers. Let me know 
how it works for you – I’m conscious some 
screen sizes might make it hard to read?

This time of year seems like a bit of a paradox. 
The weather we’ve been waiting for arrives, 
and there’s a lull in things going on! For many in 
Bristol and the surrounding area this is the last 
day of school, so why not get those kids’ bikes 
out of the shed and get the young ‘uns hooked? 
Club membership for under 18s is only £1.

New members this week: A big #UTS welcome 
to Drew Davy and George McHattie.
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• Bristol Shredders Mountain Bike Club have 
Shredfest at Ashton Court on 3rd August. 
This is going to be a great fun celebration of 
kids mountain biking on Bristol’s purpose 
built trails, maintained by @ridebristol.
Amazing rides including a treasure hunt, 
obstacle course, family ride and hot lap. 
Raffle prizes from @bikepark_wales 
@burnseriesar @thewave @thatcherscider 
@campusskateboarding @hafodtrails 
@troyleedesigns and many more!!!
Free bike hire available.

• Get your entries in for the only 100 mile TT 
in the West in 2024, the BSCC event on 
U86/100. Great HQ with a scenic course 
and the best cakes. - Entries close on 30th 
July
Drop us a message if you have any 
questions, and if you don’t plan on riding 
I’m sure Emily would be delighted to have 
your help for a few hours?

• Adam Watkins must prefer Dorset beaches 
to the local ones – Bournemouth & back
For some reason Ewan Johnston didn’t 
seem to know that Exmoor is HARD.
Tom Sanderson must prefer winter!

https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-course/26604
https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-course/26604
https://www.strava.com/activities/11947054917
https://www.strava.com/activities/11904484500
https://www.strava.com/activities/11929124568
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• Your club has been relying on the goodwill 
of other committee members for over a 
year now, since Tim, our nominal Club 
Secretary moved out of the area. The club 
AGM happens in early September, and we 
really need someone to step up there to fill 
this role.
The main elements are helping with the 
monthly club meeting and the AGM. If you 
think you could help please let us know. 
We’ll talk you through it, and any handover 
of responsibilities from the people who 
have been doing them would be gradual.

• Last weekend was the Ross-on-Wye 
double event – a 10 on Saturday afternoon 
and a 25 on Sunday morning. BSCC was 
represented by Mark Bradley (22:22) on 
Saturday, and by Dan Kempe (56:51) , Andy 
Kelly (1:00:09) and Mark Bradley (54:12) on 
Sunday. A bit of damp on Saturday saw 32 
DNS! Sunday was much nicer.

• Pontypool RCC (Welsh Championship) 
R10/17. 4th August, closes tonight.
Bristol South Cycling Club (WTTA 
Hardriders) 100 miles. 11th August, closes 
30th July.
Royal Dean Forest CC R25/7. 18th August, 
closes 6th August

• Local(ish) audaxes on Saturday (27th):
Trefi Marchnad Cymru 100
Trefi Marchnad Cymru 200

https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-details/27064
https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-details/27064
https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-details/26604
https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-details/26604
https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-details/27068
https://www.cyclingtimetrials.org.uk/race-details/27068
https://www.audax.uk/event-details/11380-trefi_marchnad_cymru_100
https://www.audax.uk/event-details/10592-trefi_marchnad_cymru_200
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